
GOOD NEWS FOR TRINITY – AT LAST THE LIFT IS RENEWED AND READY TO USE 

             Come and celebrate at the 10a.m. service on Sunday March 20th 

when we will be back in the Sanctuary after nearly 2 years, sharing Holy 

Communion in worship led by the Revd. Jason Vinyard in his first service in the 

Sanctuary since he joined us as minister  

AND STAY FOR A CELEBRATORY COFFEE AND CAKE AFTERWARDS IN THE HALL 

 

We are aware that Covid has not gone away and will do all we can to make our 

services safe.   The Sanctuary will be cleaned, chairs well-spaced, windows 

opened and hand sanitiser available.     The communion elements will be 

offered in a safe way.    

For any monetary offerings there will be a basket near the door.    If you have 

not already done so, please consider making any regular payments to Trinity 

through a standing order from your bank account.   Church Treasurer Joy 

Inameti will be able to provide information and a form to complete. 

  While mask wearing is no longer a legal requirement, it is our individual 

responsibility to decide whether or not to wear one to protect both oneself  

and others who may be vulnerable.  


